
ORIGINAL 

nnnr e:-.. 
U C I l l  sua, 

1 have been reading in the Fernandina Beach News Leader that United Water Company 
will be running waterhewer lines on Chester Road in Yulee, FL. I live on Chester Road 
and have a few concerns about their venture. I have a well and septic tank and I am under 
the impression that I will be forced to tie into United Water's waterhewer lines at my cost. 
The newspaper estimated $8,000 - $15,000 per residence plus a monthly fee. Since I have 
a perfectly working well and septic tank, 1 see no reason to be forced into tying into the 
United Water's waterhewer system. Also I cannot afford the cost of connection. I object 
to being forced into something that is not necessary and something that is so costly. I do 
not object if this venture is for new houses that are to be built in the area. Thank you for 
listing to my concerns. 
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